
Dear Colleague 

 

     It is my great pleasure on behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 

9th International Congress for Psychotherapy / Asian Chapter to 

invite you to the historical great City of Tehran, Iran where the 

Congress will take place from 18 to 20th of May 2016. 

     The main theme of 9th International Congress for Psychotherapy is to 

look at the different applications of Psychotherapy on the bed of the 

cultural norms and values. 

     From this perspective, worldwide knowledgeable Psychologists and 

highly distinguished international speakers with different scientific and 

cultural backgrounds will have the opportunity to share the latest 

research based applications. 

      As your hosts, we would do our best in making your participation 

fruitful and memorable. It may worth to mention that the Congress 

Organizing Committee have planned to provide proper accommodations   for 

all our guests coming from abroad along with the opportunity for our 

Congress participants and accompanying members to  visit some historical 

parts of the country like Isfahan, Shiraz, Yazd and 

Kerman. . . 

      I am sure all our respected Congress participants will carry 

pleasant memories from Iranians hospitality. 

 

     I very much look forward to see you in Tehran in mid May, 2016. 

 

With the best wishes 

 

Ali Afrooz, PhD. 

Congress Chair 

Distinguished Professor of Psychology 

University of Tehran 


